
Welcome to the 33rd issue of the A+ 
Bee! It’s the last Bee of the year! The 
Christmas Bee! I hope you’ve all had 
a great couple of weeks and are ready 
for the year ahead. My new year’s 
resolution is to make the Bee better and 
brighter and to include more community 
content - which means I need your help! 
Don’t be afraid to send us things!

Tarot for the Fortnight
by Beth

The Hermit
(from the LEYE 
WEYE Tarot)

It’s party season and 
all you wanna do is 
head off by yourself. 
Guess what? That’s 
totally okay! At least 
one day this week, 
practice saying no. 
You have some 

thinking to do and you won’t achieve 
clarity with all that chaos around you. It’s 
great to celebrate, it’s so awesome to 
see your friends, but it’s also important 
right now that you practice some self-
care and take an evening to be alone 
with your feelings.
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Meetup Recap
by Claire

The Cincy Straddlers held their annual 
Holigay Party 
for the second 
time, and it 
was a blast! 
Besides the 
breadsticks, 
cookies, and 
other treats, 
the party also 

sported a snazzy photobooth, lots of 
queered holiday decorations (our tree 
topper angel wears a snapback), a 
number of bow ties and lots of people 
enjoying themselves! We also had the 
thrill of listening 
to a poem 
being read, and 
each got a little 
affirmation on a 
piece of paper 
to take home 
and let stew for 
the new year. The best gift we all got 
this year was each other’s company 
and community (plus Autostraddle, of 
course). 


